
 

Lego Club is returning to Hayes in March  
For Reception & Year 1  

JUST A FEW PLACES REMAINING 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Brickplayers LEGO club is returning to Hayes Primary the week of March 8th for Year 1 on a 
Tuesday and Reception on a Wednesday afterschool.  
 
The children will all be in their yearly bubbles.  
Please be assured we will be following all government guidelines & ALL equipment is 
thoroughly sanitised after each club. 
 
 
Lego club is where children can get creative with Lego, Minecraft, Mosaics, Lego BOOST (robotic 
Lego using coding)  and Lego Friends with their classmates following themes & school topics. 
 

If you would like your child to be considered, please send a text to Mrs Welsh-07930 395 309 

with your child’s- 
Name 
School 
Year group   
Class 
 
Lego Club is very popular so to avoid disappointment please get in touch ASAP places will be 
limited. 
 
If your child is successful, you will receive a text to confirm with club information. 
If your child is not successful in getting a place this term he/she will be placed on the waiting list. 
The cost is just £6 a session payable termly.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Welsh 
07930 395 309 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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